
Hi, my name is Eric Charles E-R-I-C C-H-A-R-L-E-S. I'm at 1811 Minnehaha Avenue East. My 

comment is just regarding the property tax increase. I moved here in 2019. I moved to Saint Paul 

and it's just been, you know nothing but rising, astronomically rising property taxes and my 

comment is that if it continues this way, I mean nobody's gonna be able to afford to live to live 

here. People are going to start moving out of the city, so you guys gotta figure out how to pay stuff 

without, without relying on property taxes and raising it astronomically. Thank you. 
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